Mr. Mastey,

This email is in response to your inquiry regarding wetlands on the Kasota Ave property. | have reviewed
the report provided by Sambatek as well as the Notice of Decision (NOD) issued by the City of St. Paul as
the LGU for Wetland Conservation Act (WCA). | agree with the findings of the City based on the
information provided by the consultant and did not have any comments during the appeal time after the
NOD was issued. BWSR is the oversight agency for the state WCA and it appears that the City followed
the proper protocol in their review and noticing procedures.

Please contact me if you have questions.
Regards,

Ben Meyer | Wetland Specialist

Minnesota Board of Water and Soil Resources (BWSR)
520 Lafayette Road North

St. Paul, MN 55155
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